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We are excited to begin collecting Box Tops to support our school! Our first collection will be due on November 9th, 2017. We encourage you to reach out to family members, friends, neighbors, and colleagues to help make this a successful event.
How will it work?
This year we’ve decided that we will be collecting Box Tops by class. Students will be given the opportunity to modify their attire at the end of each month. If your child’s class collects 50 Box Tops, they will be permitted to wear jeans and a uniform shirt. If your child’s class brings in 70 Box Tops, they will be permitted to full dress down, (following Broward County Dress Code: dates to be determined). We will implement additional incentives contingent on participation from our students. 
The homeroom teacher with the MOST box tops collected at the end of the year will receive a special gift card surprise! This is a great way for us to raise money for our school with very little effort and expense to our families. We need YOUR help to make it happen this as successful as possible!

Collection dates:
11/30/17, 12/21/17, 1/26/18, 2/23/18, 4/2/18, 5/23/18
What are some other the incentives?
· The highest homeroom class in elementary will receive a various class incentives to be voted on by students. 
· The highest homeroom class in middle school will receive a dress down day.
· **Dress Down Days will be announced after collection and counting to determine winners**

What can you do to help make this successful?
· Reach out to everyone you know to begin collecting Box Tops. 
· Make sure the Box Tops have not expired.
· Turn them in by the collection dates (see above). 
· Make sure they are secured to the collection sheet or a plain piece of paper. Include your child and
     teacher’s name or turn them in in a zip lock bag on the above collection dates. Sheets will be provided.

How will the funds be spent?
· Our main goal as a school is to continue to increase our technology resources, including computers, iPads, 
    and online platforms.

We hope to make this an exciting, profitable, and easy Box Top fundraising year for our Franklin Academy students. Any questions regarding box tops, please email amoedo.isabel@franklin-academy.org


Thank you,
Your Box Top Team Coordinators 
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